
Term Begins Half Term Term Ends

Autumn 02.09.25
27.10.25 –

2.11.25
19.12.25

PE  & Forest School – Tuesday 
Afternoons 

PE days – Children need to wear their 
PE kits to school

Forest school days – Children to wear 
uniform, a waterproof coat and a 
change of suitable footwear e.g. wellies

➢ The wearing of uniform:
▪ gives pupils a sense of identity
▪ gives status to the school
▪ encourages pupils to dress neatly and wear suitable clothing

✓ Long or short grey trousers, skirt or pinafore dress
✓ White shirt or polo shirt
✓ Red sweatshirt or cardigan
✓ Black shoes. (No high heels or slip-on shoes should be 

worn to school. Trainer style shoes are permitted as long 
as they are black and have no bright logos. Brightly 
coloured trainers are not permitted.)

LABELLING CLOTHING IS ESSENTIAL AS CHILDREN 
FREQUENTLY MISLAY ITEMS WHICH CAN BE EASILY 
RETURNED IF THEY ARE LABELLED.

➢ Jewellery is not permitted to be warn in school.

We will be using Class Dojo to showcase work the 
children are proud of if the choose to do so.

You will be sent a link to join the class this week
Any problems please let us know

This is not is not a home/school communication 
platform.

We will be using class dojo instead of X (formally 
Twitter) going forwards

We do not use the paid version of the app!

Mathlectics - This is to practice Maths at home and will be used in maths lessons in 
school

Myon – home for home reading and will be used in school in literacy and guided 
reading sessions

HWB – There are a range of tools children can use at home through HWB such as 
Microsoft office and Minecraft education for Free.

Children will be sent home with their log in card as soon as possible

▪Snack: fruit, vegetables and cereal bars only please

▪We are a nut free school

▪Children do not need to bring pencil cases or toys to school – they 
will be supplied with everything they need

▪Information on after school clubs will be available soon

▪We will start weekly spelling and times table tests in the autumn 
term

▪We will send home reading books home as soon as possible 
please read as much possible and return the books once you are 
finished with them. 

▪We don’t not expect books to be brought back weekly just when 
you have finished reading them

worn




